Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing
OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
METRIC ENGINEERING, INC.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, May 24, 2023, 6:00 p.m.

PLACE: Virtual: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/8258647766165548300

In-person: Staybridge Suites, 4901 Griffin Road, Davie, FL 33314

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will conduct a public meeting regarding the proposed improvements within the Town of Davie and Cities of Fort Lauderdale, Hollywood, and Plantation, along SR 7 (US 441) from south of Stirling Road to north of Orange Drive and from SW 21st Street to NW 3rd Street. This public meeting will be offered in person and virtually.
This meeting is being held both virtually and in person to provide interested persons an opportunity to express their views concerning the proposed improvements. The meeting will begin at 6:00 p.m. with a presentation followed by a question-and-answer session. The project information is posted at:
https://www.d4fdot.com/bcfdot/future_projects_index.asp.

The purpose of the project is to repave the roadway and extend the life of the pavement.
FDOT representatives are available to discuss the proposed improvements, answer questions, and receive comments. The deadline to submit official comments related to this projects update is Monday, June 5, 2023.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Robert Lopes, FDOT Project Manager at (954) 777-4425, or via email at Robert.Lopes@dot.state.fl.us, or by mail at 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Robert Lopes, FDOT Project Manager at (954) 777-4425, or via email at Robert.Lopes@dot.state.fl.us, or by mail at 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Robert Lopes, Project Manager at (954) 777-4425, or via email at Robert.Lopes@dot.state.fl.us, or by mail at 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309. You may also contact Guillermo “Billy” Canedo, FDOT District Four Communications Manager, at (954) 777-4090, via email at Guillermo.Canedo@dot.state.fl.us.
